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W/C Monday 8th July 2024 
 
Year 5/6 Summer Production 
Reminder: Performances will run this week on Monday and Tuesday. Please remember your 
tickets and that pre-school children will only be permitted to attend the Tuesday, 10am Family 
Friendly performance. Pupils of Walkington School who are not in Y5/6 will be watching the 
performance next week and will not be permitted to attend the evening performance. Thank you 
for your cooperation.  
 
KS1 & KS2 Brid (Little) Big Sing  
Reminder: Our trips will take place on the following days: 
Y1 & Y2 = Monday 8th July.  
Y3 & Y4 = Tuesday 9th July. 
Please refer to our previous email for further information. Thank you. 
 
Art Club 
Art club will recommence this week on Thursday 11th July. Thank you. Mrs Tattersall  
 
Music Lessons 
Music lessons have now finished for this academic year. 
Thank you to those who have signed up to undertake lessons when we return to school in 
September. Full details regarding your lessons will follow. 
 
Open Day Date for the Diary 
Just a prompt to remind you that the 16th July, will be an Open Day for parents/guardians to visit 
the school and review the children’s work. Full details will follow in next week’s Connect 
Newsletter. Thank you. 
 
Summer Music Workshop – Years 2-6 
Please see the attached flyer for further information on this forthcoming event. 
There are funded places for children in receipt of means tested free school meals as well as 
places available for others for £10 each. 
Parents/carers can register their interest with Schools Music by emailing: 
schools.music@eastriding.gov.uk 
 
Citizenship Cups 
Please could all cups and trophies be returned to class teachers no later than Wednesday 10th 
July. Thank you. 
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Taking Work Home 
Can all children please bring in a large, sturdy, named bag on Monday 17th July into which we can 
put their work to take home later in the week. We are, unfortunately, unable to provide these for 
each child. 
 
Reports 
The children will be coming home with their school reports this week. We will confirm by text 
message which day they have been issued. Thank you. 
 
Summer Football Camp 
Please see the attached flyer for information on camps being held in this area over the summer 
break. Thank you. 
 
Road Safety Team 
ERYC Road Safety team have a number of Learn to Ride sessions planned during the summer 
holidays.  These are aimed at children aged from 4 years old upwards, to help them develop the 
skills to ride a bike independently. Please see the attached flyer for further information.  
 
 

 
Please click on the link below for our weekly hot school meal menus: 

 
Spring-Summer-2024-Main-Menu.pdf (walkingtonschool.org) 

 
Spring-Summer-2024-Gluten-and-Dairy-Free-Updated.pdf (walkingtonschool.org) 

 
walkingtonschool.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/02/Spring-Summer-2024-Dairy-Free.pdf 
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